LegCo House Committee meeting
cancelled

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

As the Legislative Council (LegCo) will hold its meeting on January 20
to 22 to deal with the Motion of Thanks and the LegCo may need to continue
the debate in the afternoon of January 22 (Friday), the meeting of the LegCo
House Committee originally scheduled for Friday at 2.30pm is cancelled.


http://www.government-world.com/legco-house-committee-meeting-cancelled/
http://www.government-world.com/legco-house-committee-meeting-cancelled/

